

Meeting started at 6/6/17 @ 7:00pm.

Nicole:

Saladins will do homebrew day July/Walter as fallback 15th?
August no brewday
September 30th for campout
James September 9th? brewday
Need to get talking points from Matt for Club Meeting
Try for Londoner July club meeting 11th side room is best

Walter:

Showed card reader at meeting. There was much rejoicing.
Limbo entries will be able to pay with Paypal
Should hear from feds within 3 months about non-profit designation
Need to put in bylaws that treasurer reports to club when we re-up on 501c.
Recieved letter from IRS that we are in queue for processing. 400 fee has been paid.
Spent 451 dollars this year more than we took in. 400 went to government

Jimmy (LoL):

Not sure DEBC wants to have competition but they may want to have event.
DEBC may sponsor Limbo
DEBC Wants pro-am out of Limbo, we would not want DEBC to contstrain our best of show.
Sounds like DEBC will not have competitin per email Jimmy received at meeting.

Dean (Limbo):

Dean has been looking into supplies. Looks like we have a good number of boxes.
Brian volunteered Blue Bonnet cooler for entries.
Cooler needs A/C work.
Beer entered at Brian's can go right to cooler.
Grover has mentioned possibly being head judge
Franks has mentioned head steward
Still need case coordinator
We are registered with AHA and BJCP. Dean will forward emails to Jimmy
Fee will be \$9 to account for PayPal fees.

Meeting Concluded at 8:22